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Basketball Years 5-6 (Semester 2, 2023) 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Registrations for are now open for Year 5 & 6 Basketball for Semester 2 (Terms 3 & 4). 
 

Game Days: 

Game Location: 

Thursday  

NZ Breakers Gym, Atlas Place, Mairangi Bay 

Game Times: 

Game Dates: 

 

Practice Day: 

Practice Time: 

Vary, from 3:45pm onwards, based on a weekly draw. 

Commence Thursday 27th July, Week 1 – Term 3 

Games Conclude Thursday 7th December.  

Wednesday  

7:20am – 8:20am  
Pinehurst School Arena  
 

Uniform: 

 

Pinehurst School basketball singlet (hired) 
Pinehurst PE shorts  
Footwear - Sports shoes or basketball boots 
Mouthguard (compulsory) 

Transport: 

 

Manager: 

 

Commitment: 

 

Transport to and from games is the responsibility of the parent/caregiver 
for this after school activity. 
A Parent Manager may be required for 2023. Please indicate on the 
registration form if you can assist in this capacity. 
 

Students are expected to attend all trainings and games in both Term 3 & 
Term 4 (Semester 2) and be punctual for these activities. A roll will be 
taken at every training and if a student does not attend training on a 
regular basis, then their game time may be compromised. 

If students are unable to attend due to illness, injury or other unavoidable 
circumstances, the team manager must be informed as early as is possible 
to enable them to make alternative arrangements if required for trainings 
or games. 

Cost: 

 
Trials 

 

Registration: 

$250.00 per player (includes league fees, membership fees where 
applicable, singlet hire, coaching for Semester 2) 

Trial 1: Wednesday 28th June, Pinehurst Arena, 12:40pm – 1:30pm 

Registrations open 12pm, Tuesday 13th June. Registrations close Friday 
23rd June (12pm), registrations are limited so please get in quick 
otherwise there will be a waitlist. 
CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players and team/s to the event/sport 
and therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a 
refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their 
families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date. 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/
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Kind Regards,  
Stacey McIntosh  
TIC Basketball Year 1-6, PINEHURST SCHOOL  
stacey.mcintosh@pinehurst.school.nz        
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